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The Honorable Lourdes A. Leon Guerrero, Governor of Guam, and the 
Honorable Joshua F. Tenorio, Lieutenant Governor of Guam through the 
Director of the Department of Public  Works (DPW) is soliciting Sealed 
Bids for the following project:

This project will provide safety improvements to 
replace worn or missing pavement striping and 
markings along various primary (routed) roads located 
around the island. The work includes removing existing 
striping and markings, surface preparation, and 
installing new striping and markings.
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